
Springvale Township 
February 28, 2024 

Budget Hearing Meeting 
 

The Springvale Township Board met in session for the Annual Budget Hearing on Tuesday, February 28, 
2024, 7:00 PM at Springvale Township Hall. No visitors were present. 
 
CALL TO ORDER 7:00 PM by Township Supervisor, Randy McCune. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ROLL CALL by Pat McCune, Clerk  

 

Randy McCune, Supervisor  present              Becky Fettig, Trustee         present  
Dawn DeRue, Treasurer  present   Kyle Ulrich,    Trustee         present 
Patricia McCune, Clerk  present 
 
1 Mill = 145,000   

 

Review Budget – Randy McCune, Supervisor 
General Fund -- No questions 
Fire Fund -- No questions  
Road Fund –Expenses that are higher than FY2024-25 budgeted income will be 
covered by balance of money residing in the current FY2023-24 end-of-year cash 
account. 
Township Improvement Revolving Fund -- No questions 
Library Fund – Increased fees are due to increase in millage. 
Sewer Funds -- No questions  
 

Comments from Floor  
 
Comments from Board 
General discussion covering the budget as submitted by Pat McCune, Clerk. No objections raised.  
Budget to be approved on March 4, 2024, board meeting. 

 
Adjourn 
7:30 PM 
Respectfully submitted,  
Pamela Rambow, Springvale Township Deputy Clerk 
 
 
__________________________________, Springvale Township Clerk 
 
Approved by Springvale Township Board on ____________________ 


